
From: Cornell-Brown, Rowan
To: "vchen@acumenllc.com"
Subject: RE: Public Records Request re payments to VT healthcare practitioners
Date: Tuesday, May 01, 2018 4:28:00 PM

Dear Ms. Chen,
 
Thank you for your inquiry.
 
The following links are to pages on our website that provide data that is responsive to your request:
 
                http://ago.vermont.gov/prescribed-products-disclosures/
               
                http://ago.vermont.gov/vermont-prescribed-products-public-data/
 
Please feel free to call met at (802) 828-5507 with any questions.
 
Best Regards,
 
Rowan Cornell-Brown
Paralegal
Consumer Protection & Antitrust Units
Office of the Vermont Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-5507

 

Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2018 12:25 PM
To: AGO - Info <AGO.Info@vermont.gov>
Subject: Contact Form submitted on Office of the Vermont Attorney General
 

Name Valerie

Last Chen

Email vchen@acumenllc.com

Subject Health Practitioner Disclosure Data

Message Dear Office of the Attorney General, 

I would like to request company-reported data on payments made to Vermont healthcare
practitioners from PY 2013 to present. We are a research team that focuses on the Physician
Payments Sunshine Act, and we are interested in healthcare practitioners who are excluded
from the federal program's reporting mandate. Vermont is one of the few states that
collects such information, and we would greatly appreciate your assistance. 
Thank you for your time. 
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Best, 
Valerie

 


